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Mr Mark McGowan; Mr Paul Omodei

STIRLING CITY COUNCIL, COUNCILLOR EOIN MARTIN
358. Mr McGOWAN to the Minister for Local Government:

(1 Does the Minister have a copy of the report conducted into complaints made about Stirling City
Councillor, Cr Eoin Martin?

2) If so, when will the Minister release the report?

(€) Will copies of the report into Cr Martin including recommendations and findings of the report be made

available to the public?
4) If not, why not?
Mr OMODEI replied:

(1)-(4) The inquiry report relating to complaints made about Stirling City Councillor, Cr Eoin Martin is
currently being finalised by the Department of Local Government and I should receive it shortly. When
I receive the report I will consider advice from the Department and the Crown Solicitor's Office
concerning the handling of the release of the report.
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